
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

October 11 – PTA 

Meeting @ 5:30 Media 

Center 

October 17 – Professional 

Development 

2hr Early dismissal 

(@12:25) 

October 23 – Fall Book 

Fair Kickoff 

October 24 – Fall Pictures 

October 27 – PTA Fall 

Festival  

October 30 & 31  

End of 1st Marking period 

2hr Early dismissal 

(@12:25) 

November 1 - 

Professional Development  

School Closed 

(Elementary & Middle) 

November 20 & 21 - 

Parent Conferences 

Closed for Students 

November 22-24 - 

Thanksgiving 

Schools and Central 

Offices Closed 

November 28 – Fall 

Pictures Retakes 

 (@12:25) 
 

 

Southgate Elementary IB  PYP  World   School 
 
   

 

 

News at a Glance   

                     @SouthgateTigers  
        
                                                                   
 

    

Dear Parents, 
As we enter the month of October, we find ourselves in full swing of our school year. 
Routines are developing and our students are becoming accustomed to the new school 
year. Our teachers and students have been working hard to get to know each other and 
build relationships. I would like to thank all the parents who attended “Back to School” 
night on September 5th. It was a wonderful evening to engage families and share 
information.   Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or our school office if you 
have any questions. Teacher email addresses can be found on our website at 
https://www.aacps.org/Page/5085  
  
It was also wonderful to see so many parents and community members at our Volunteer 
Orientation on Thursday, September 21st. We look forward to a variety of opportunities to 
have volunteers support our school.  
  
We are so excited to announce that our STEM program has begun classes the week of 
September 26th.   Our students will engage in weekly hands-on opportunities to work 
cooperatively and solve real world problems.  Please engage your students in 
conversation as to the activities and what they are learning during these opportunities.  
 
  
As we continue through the school year, it will be important for families to sign in to 
Parent Portal to check student progress, attendance, as well as view interims and report 
cards. If you do not have a Parent Portal account, please contact Mrs. McLaren (our 
Registration Secretary) at (410) 582-4900.  
  
The month of October will be filled with FUN! During this month, we will hold our first 
attendance challenge of the year. The class in each grade with the highest attendance 
percentage for the month will have a celebration of their choice. On October 11th, at 
5:30pm, we will host Hispanic Heritage Night.  This event will include snacks, music, 
crafts, and school information. On October 27th, we will host our PTA Fall Festival for 
our Southgate community! The Fall Festival will include Trick or Treating as well as 
Book Fair Shopping. Please be on the lookout for additional details for these events.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours: 8:00-2:25                                           Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Office Hours: 7:15-3:15                                            Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal 

 

October 
  

2023

                     

 Picture Day - October 24th  
   
Time to smile and look your best! Lifetouch 
Studios will be at school on October 24, 2023, 
to take Fall pictures.  
If you choose to purchase pictures, you will 
need to fill out the envelope and enclose cash 
or check made payable to Lifetouch Studios.  
Please send in with your child on picture day.  
 

 

If your child/children 

are in need of a 

Chromebook, please 

reach out to Mrs. 

Argubright in the 

office at 410-582-4900 

or 

hargubright@aacps.

org.  Once the 

request is made, an 

electronic User 

Argreement will be 

sent.   the agreement 

is returned, the 

Chromebook will be 

issued to the child.    

 

 

https://www.aacps.org/Page/5085
mailto:hargubright@aacps.org
mailto:hargubright@aacps.org


 

 

 

   

 
 

       
 

 

 

Birthday Celebration Policy 

 

Birthdays are very special days to honor and celebrate your 

child. We understand the excitement and wanting to share 

with classmates, however, Birthday Treats are not allowed.  

This includes cupcakes, cookies, balloons, etc.. Students will 

be recognized on the announcements.  

Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 

 

 

MEDICATIONS AT SCHOOL:          

 

 

According to the Anne Arundel County Board of Education policy, all medications, including over the counter 

medicated items, must be labeled with the child’s name and brought to the Health Room by an adult along 

with a completed and signed Parent’s Request to Administer Medication at School form.  The medication forms 

can be accessed from the Health Room or by clicking on this link  https://www.aahealth.org/wp-

content/uploads/2017/08/med-form.pdf. 

  Please contact us with any health concerns or changes in the status in the health of your children. We are 

available in the health room between 8:00am – 2:30pm every school day. 

 

Health Room Phone Number 410-582-4907 

 

 
Please clink on the link below for more information 

 
Magnet Program Parent Link 

https://www.aahealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/med-form.pdf
https://www.aahealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/med-form.pdf
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2F1e1eyr-Ggc8nPZ-q92Jy1Hy5wqiQYGq_CLbLb6mdnEys%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7C6cd9037ed2044b21351308dbb944762e%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638307475922187253%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2KgmB1j%2BVf7Q7cKSPdw0c9dFGUh8VslBShW6NlAknT4%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 
      

 

 Next PTA Meeting 

October 11, 2023 @ 5:300 pm in the Media Center 
If you are interested in joining the PTA or the Facebook page, use the QR codes below! 

 

Facebook 

 

To join pta: southgatepta.memberhub.com or email Lisa DeLuca (president): 

southgatepta290@gmail.com  

 

 



 

 

 

 
                           

 

 

  



 

 

 

                        
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

The AACPS Office of School and Family Partnerships is 
launching Family Academy, a learning platform for parents and 
guardians to help them support their students. Family Academy is 
an extension of the AACPS learning management system, 
Brightspace.  

To access the Family Academy visit 
www.aacps.org/brightspaceparent and click on the red Parent & 
Guardian button. There are three initial Family Academy courses 
available in the course waffle: 

o Academics and Programs 
o Wellbeing and Growth 
o Navigating Resources 

https://www.aacps.org/familyacademy 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aacps.org%2Fbrightspaceparent&data=05%7C01%7CKGreubel%40AACPS.org%7C48eb771a582d4d78ed0e08dafafd6de5%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638098263966429809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CGWjvB%2BwwGItDhO1i%2Fal2m3fn%2Fk5B1ywV%2F3Awl8hAWM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aacps.org%2Fbrightspaceparent&data=05%7C01%7CKGreubel%40AACPS.org%7C48eb771a582d4d78ed0e08dafafd6de5%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638098263966429809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CGWjvB%2BwwGItDhO1i%2Fal2m3fn%2Fk5B1ywV%2F3Awl8hAWM%3D&reserved=0
https://www.aacps.org/familyacademy
https://www.aacps.org/familyacademy


 

 

 

Southgate Elementary is having a Joe Corbi’s Fundraiser! 
  
We will earn a portion of every order placed through Monday, October 9, 2023 

  
If you have a student at Southgate, please support them by placing your order with them.  They can earn 
cool prizes and/or CASH! 
  

Or just go to joecorbi.com and click "SHOP" -- don’t forget to enter our PARTICIPANT CODE 
7491 so we get the benefits from your generous support.   
  
 Thank you for your support!  

   
  

 
                   Did you know? 

 

Apples grow in apple orchards. 
One apple has around 6-10 apple seeds. 

One cup of apple juice is made from three apples. 

 
              What is your favorite type of apple? 



 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 


